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Virgin Australia Holdings Limited (Virgin Australia) today welcomed the ACCC’s determination approving 
the reauthorisation of its trans-Pacific alliance with Delta Air Lines (Delta) until 7 September 2020. 

Virgin Australia Chief Executive Officer John Borghetti said: “Since the launch of the Alliance in 2009, Virgin 
Australia and Delta Air Lines have delivered choice and competition across the Pacific.  
 
“We welcome the ACCC’s assessment of the public benefit the alliance brings to both Australian and 
American travellers”, Mr Borghetti said. 

ENDS 
 
Media Contact:  
  
Lis Davies: +61 414 780 288 
 
 
Key Facts 
 
The alliance, which was formed in 2011, offers three flights per day (2x Sydney, 1x Brisbane) using Boeing 
777 aircraft. 
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